
AIOTO Tech Inc. 
No. 1, Yumen Street, Zhongshan District, Taipei City 10452, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 

Tel: +886-2-77091089 

Subject: Request to change in Identification. 

Date: 2022-01-17 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

We, AIOTO Tech Inc. request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 

47CFR2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application will establish a new 

FCC ID: 2A33I-AIOTOGO under AIOTO Tech Inc. grant code for purpose of 

marketing. The original grant to Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited will 

remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: XMR201903EG25G

2. The Original grant date is 2019-03-29.

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the Applicant, model, Brand, 

appearance and FCC ID are different.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application 

The following files are electronically submit as attachments: 

Cover letter 

External photos 

FCC ID Label format and location 

Sincerely, 

Teng, Yu-Chen / Assistant Manager 

support@aiototech.com 

No. 1, Yumen Street, Zhongshan District, Taipei City 10452, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 


